NEWLAND SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

Cottingham Road, Kingston Upon Hull, HU6 7RU
Tel: 01482 343098 Fax: 01482 441416 E-mail: nsg_admin@thrivetrust.uk
www.newlandschool.co.uk

PRIDE ASPIRE EXCELLENCE

Headteacher: Vicky Callaghan



12th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Hull University Flyers' Visit

As part of the Flyers' programme, your child has been invited to attend a training session in a medical discipline at the Medical Centre at Hull University and a tour of the University.

This will take place on Thursday 30th November 2023. We will be leaving at 9.00am and returning by 3.00pm. We will be walking to the event and back to school.

If you would kindly complete the attached consent form and return this to myself by Friday 27th October 2023 to secure your child's place.

If your child has an SEND need, authorisation for their attendance on the visit must be approved by Mr Lloyd (SENCO) before a place can be confirmed. This is to ensure we can safeguard and facilitate your child's need.

Your child must bring a packed lunch with them. If your child is eligible for free school meals, please state on the attached reply slip and one will be provided.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs J Rushby

Mr J Hankinson















NEWLAND SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

Hull University Flyers' Visit Thursday 30th November 2023

Child's Name:	Year:Tutor:
Address:	Postcode:
Medical Condition (Please note down any condition which we should know about	,
Name of GP	
Address	
Telephone Number	
(If any condition arises between filling in this form and the vis	sit, please advise the school
Emergency Contact Number for Parent:	
My child is eligible for Free School meals and will requir	e a packed lunch
I acknowledge the importance of sensible behaviour and the need to follow teachers' instructions during the visit and on the transport to and from the visit.	
Parent/Carer Name:	Date:

Please return to Mrs Rushby